
 

 

 

 

 

 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

8 March 2017 

 

 

PAUL RAMSAY FOUNDATION 

 

The Company has received the attached statement from the Paul Ramsay Foundation 

which is self explanatory. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

     
John O’Grady 

Group General Counsel & Company Secretary 

Ramsay Health Care Limited 

+ 612 9220 1000 
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